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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Russi, Tonya [Tonya.Russi@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2013 1:27 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Espino Devine, Catalina (espino@chevron.com)
Subject: Chevron site 97127 (Tracy, CA): revised locations
Attachments: 97127 revised locations.pdf

Please find attached for our discussion the proposed revised boring/well locations. 
  
Tonya Russi | Senior Scientist | tonya.russi@arcadis-us.com  
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ARCADIS, Imagine the result 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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